
Notes from C&W WG meeting, 3:30pm on 21st September 2020 
 
Present: Cllr D Wheeler (chair & minutes), Cllr J Gyngell, Bev Marks, Sue Burton 
Apologies: Cllr A Russell 
 
The final wording of two letters was agreed today: 

● The first, which will eventually be sent to neighbours, landowners and service 
providers who may be affected by the proposed plans. The distribution of this letter 
needs to planned, and this will be the C&W WG’s next task, having first found land 
ownership  (Dale and Jane(BTC) are working on this) 

● The second, to be sent to Team East Sussex informing them of our proposed plans. 
To be sent by Jill. See note below 

 
Bev will make an alternative version of the original proposal document, of A4-size and 
including a single map, which will be more suited for release to the public and third parties. 
Once this has been completed, the two letters can be sent out with the revised proposal 
attached 
 
Meeting concluded 4:30pm 
 


